
EMPRESA FREIRE, S.L. 

 

INFORMATION 

 

 

  On January 5, 2017, on the occasion of Kings Parade, services 

between Santiago and the Airport, can not be made normally in the 

following stops: 

 

 

- Plaza de Galicia: users of this stop to make use of 

the airport transportation service will be moved Rúa da Rosa, 8 

between 17:00 h. and 19:00 h. approximately. 

- Railway Station: users of this stop to make use of 

the airport transportation service will be moved Avenida de Lugo, 4. 

 between 17:00 h. and 18:00 h. approximately. 

  

Santiago de Compostela, 20th  december 2.016 


